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Carole Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed you will find the regulatory fee based on the gross annual intrastate
revenue for 2004.

We request that an extension be granted to allow additional time for completion of
the annual report. We have submitted the year end information to our accountant
who is in the process of completing the year-end financial statements now. Our
accountant expects to be able to complete the year-end financial statements by June
1, 2005.

We will submit these annual reports just as soon as they are available.

Sincerely,
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